
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Oregon Trail News—October 2018 

Chartered in May of 1987 

IMPORTANT NOTICE!! 

  

Our Chapter Gathering will be at  

THE BOMBER RESTAURANT   

13515 SE McLoughlin Blvd Milwaukie OR 97222 

 

Breakfast will be at 8:00am with the Gathering 

starting around 9:00am. 

NO AFTER MEETING RIDE THIS MONTH 

  

  

Our  website location is: 

http://www.gwrraoregoni.org 

We are on Facebook at:  

http://www.facebook.com/OregonIGwrra 

http://www.gwrraoregoni.org/
http://www.facebook.com/OregonIGwrra


 

  Chapter Director Chatter 

  

  

  

  

  

Holy Cow!! It is October already!!!!! 

We have had a busy month and this is great. 

 I would like to Thank Kathy Mashek and Dawna Hitch for all they did for the Oregon District End of the Season Event. 

You did a great job making sure anyone who wanted to camp had a spot to plant their vehicle of choice, as well as a 

great job with the meals. Thank you from all of us.  We hope those of you who came out and supported this annual 

event had a great time. Great food, great company and a great bonfire. Nice and relaxing weekend.  

See pictures on the website. 

A HUGE THANK YOU to Terri and Dennis Black for coming to Vancouver and teaching 4 great classes plus helping 

those in attendance with getting the levels program started. Josh is very excited about getting this program back into 

the Chapter as it is always promoting safety.  I’m very happy to say we had a wonderful turnout Sept 29th for the Road 

Captains and Team Riding to Co-Riders and A View from the Rear: 14 in total.  It truly was a great day of learning and 

the weather even held up for the most part. Thank you ProCaliber for the use of your rooms. 

************************************************************************************* 

Now for the future, we have more training we would like to bring to you but we would like to know what you are 

interested in. So, in the next couple of months Josh will be giving ideas for classes. If you would please let Josh or I 

know your Top 3-4 you are interested in so we can make it happen. As long as we can we will continue to make the 

classes a “no charge” to you. So please continue to let us know your thoughts and ideas and what you would like to 

see brought to the Chapter and Josh and I will do our best to make it happen. 

************************************************************************************* 

Mark your calendars!!!            Chapter Thanksgiving Party  NOVEMBER 17th @ 3:00PM  

The Chapter will buy the turkey and potatoes and gravy, utensils, plates, napkins. We will have a sign-up sheet at the 

next gathering (October). We just need you to bring side dishes, dessert, salads, and appetizers and your favorite 

beverage. Last year we were invited to and attended WA Chapter X Thanksgiving Party. We have returned the invite 

to them as well as WA-Chapter P.  The Thanksgiving Party will be held at 115 N Arney Road Woodburn RV Park Rec 

Room. More information to follow. 

 

Bijou and Mike White 

GWRRA-OR-I Chapter Director 

360-620-1536 

 

 

 

 



 

FROM THE RIDER EDUCATOR  

Joshua Smith 

Last month we had a very successful training. Dennis and Terri did a great job with 

Team Riding, Rider and Co-rider training. I enjoyed and benefited from all of it,  

what a great Saturday. Team riding was compared to mob and leisure riding.  

I’ve done leisure riding and I enjoyed it, but team riding is the next level. I’m happy 

to be a Road Captain in GWRRA. 

Don’t worry if you missed the training, we have more coming up in January. One of 

GWRRA’s main selling points for me was the training. Dennis and Terri said they 

would be happy to return and provide more training, but we need to choose. They are certified to provide many, but 

let’s choose from this list of 10. Either rank the classes and provide them to me, or use your computer and rank them 

with this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TFBPDGY 

 
MOTOR CYCLE CRASH SCENE RESPONSE 

Prepare members to respond with knowledge and confidence when a crash has occurred. 
HIGH SIDE SCENARIOS 

Review several scenarios which produce high-side falls 
RUNNING MOUNTAINS HILLS & CURVES 

What to expect, how to prepare and a little mountain trivia. 
RIDING AT NIGHT 

Provides understanding, hints and tips for riding at night to overcome rider/co-rider concerns 
RIDING READINESS 

A motorcyclist must ask several questions to make sure that they are ready to go on a ride 
RIDING IN THE HEAT 

Provides tips for riders/co-riders to safely ride in the heat 
RIDING IN THE RAIN 

Prepares riders and motorcycle to lessen risks encountered when riding in the rain. 
RIDING IN THE COLD 

Discussion of risk factors associated with cold-weather riding and symptoms of hypothermia. 
STEPPING OUT OF YOUR COMFORT ZONE 

Learning outside the comfort zone: Participants will know that their greatest learning is outside of the comfort 
zone. That anxiety and uncertainty are part of growing 

ADDING FUN TO GATHERINGS 
Building fun into Chapter Gatherings: The motto for GWRRA is Friends for Fun, Safety and Knowledge. Building 
fun into Chapter Gatherings needs to be planned. To keep our members, they must have fun and build 
relationships. 

 

Interested in helping provide training to others? GWRRA has a training program for instructors, talk with me or go to 

http://gwrradot.com/itcp-training/itcp-videos/ to learn more. If interested let me know and complete the Inquiry 

form at: http://gwrradot.com/itcp-training/itcp-inquiry-form/ 

GWRRA University has modified most of its trainings. No more death by PowerPoint. Now each class is different 

because it draws on the expertise of each attendee by facilitating discussion. Join me in helping to bring great training 

to Oregon by becoming an instructor. Sign up for Instructor Training Certification Program, ITCP. 

 

 

   

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TFBPDGY
http://gwrradot.com/itcp-training/itcp-videos/
http://gwrradot.com/itcp-training/itcp-inquiry-form/


 

 

Some FUN things to know that could win you cash or prizes at our Chapter Gathering! 

 

Chapter I members, wear your Chapter colors and vest to our Chapter gathering and if your name is drawn 

from the bag and you win $$CASH$$$. Chapter colors consist of any of the embroidered shirts that 

has our Chapter I logo on them. The grey, burgundy or the current green is honored for the drawing. 

 

Bring to the gathering a minimum of 5 any cans, bottles that have a deposit on them and trade them for a 

drawing ticket at the Chapter gathering and you could win a nice prize. 

***************************************************************************************************************** 

The end-of season camp-out was held the weekend of September 21-23.  Since we donôt have a way to camp, 

and the park is only a little over a half hour, Bijou and I drove back and forth.  Friday, we got out just in time 

for dinner.  Kathy and Donna had everything well under control.  We had chili and hot dogs with the 

trimmings and Kathy had some great cake.  We sat around the campfire and enjoyed each otherôs company.  

Saturday morning, we headed back out for the potluck breakfast.  WOW, what a spread of food.  There was 

eggs, bacon, sausage, biscuits and gravy, a French toast casserole, hashbrowns.  If you went away hungry, 

there was something wrong with you.  Bijou and I had a funeral to attend so we had to leave mid-morning.  

We returned Saturday evening for dinner.  We had a pot luck dinner planned around pulled pork.  Talk about 

lots of good food.  And great cakes.  Afterwards, had more time around the fire to visit, laugh, and learn about 

the great folks that were there.  Chapter I had Kathy, Bob and Dawna, Don and Dorothy, Josh and his 

daughter, Fred and Dianna, Alan, Bijou and I. There were a few folks from Chapter G and District Staff 

including Mary Hunter, our District Director. 

 

Feyrer Park is a beautiful park nestled in the woods.  It's a very quiet, restful spot.  We had never been there 

before and would love to go back, if we had something to camp in.   

It was a great weekend with some great friends and great food.  Except on the way home.  I was driving 

through Molalla and I felt something sharp on the palm of my hand.  Then it started stinging.  I got stung by a 

bee.  You gotta be kidding me.  I havenôt been stung in years and I am allergic.  Found the bee on my pants.  

Needless to say, he was put out of his misery.  In the meantime, my hand was really stinging and started to 

hurt.  So I had Bijou drive just in case I had a reaction.  Made it home with no reaction except for the stinging.  

It lasted for about a week.  Still was a fun weekend!! 

 

Thanks to all who attended.  And a BIG THANKS!! to Kathy and Dawna for taking responsibility of putting 

this on for the Chapter and District.  You did a great job!! 

 

Mike White, 73204 

 

*************************************************************************************** 

Greg Dawson, our wonderful web manager, is going to redesign our web site a little.  Specifically, in the area 

of business cards.  He will also help me with the newsletter so the same cards show up in both places.  If you 

have a business that you would like to advertise on our website and newsletter, let Bijou know.  Also, if you 

have a business card on either the website or newsletter that you want to remain, let Bijou know.  That way 

we are current.  If you know of businesses that would like to be sponsors and have their business cards on the 

website and newsletter, let Bijou know. 

 



 

2018 GOLD WING; 13,000 MILES 

By Doug White 

Double Wishbone front suspension is the chief reason Cindy, my wife, wanted to trade in our 2016 Wing for the new 

2018 version.  One test-ride down Hall Blvd, “the street that refuses to stay paved” was all it took to hook us on the 

new machine.   While the suspension is absolutely amazing, the ride, handling, speed, and functionality of the new 

Wing are without parallel and have made it Rider magazine’s Motorcycle Of The Year.   

Great stuff: 

1.  Bluetooth sound connections; no more cords to the helmet speakers 

2.  Apple Car Play - control your Apple phone from the bike 

3.  .Easy-to-see GPS map with 3-D view.  See not-so-great offset to this 

4.  Electric windshield that adjusts on-the-fly while riding.  This proved invaluable with hot weather; I got a bit more air 

when needed.  The windshield is smaller than the old Wing, but far more aerodynamic.  Somehow Honda figured out 

how to mount a windshield that guides the wind away from the rider without requiring a giant screen.  Another rider 

showed me his older Wing with a similar smaller windshield that was mounted away from the fairing and I got the 

impression that Honda copied aspects of those dynamics.  It works great! 

5.  Smaller front fairing so I can get my legs around it to the forward highway pegs (Rivco brand) 

6.  6th gear that is actually like ADDING a gear to the old 5 speed box.  Lower RPM. 7th gear on the “automatic” (DCT) 

version is the SAME gearing as 6th on the manual-shift bike. 

7.  More torque!  This thing takes off like a rocket! 

8.  Better handling.  Better lean angle.  Lighter weight with lower center of gravity.  Feels like a sport bike.  

9.  Linked ABS brakes.  These are amazing at stopping the bike and keeping it pointed straight ahead with no skidding. 

10.  Fewer buttons.  I am 6’ 4” tall and forever hit my knee on the Emergency flasher button of the old Wing, or rather 

with the kneepads in my riding pants.   I like the new “menu-approach” using a single knob or four-way switch on the 

left-hand control.   I had to learn the menu and how to drill down to find controls, but there are lots of options to 

make the bike behave well and fit my needs.  Miles-to-empty, tire-pressure, air temp, mileage settings, comfort 

settings, and various GPS and sound options are available with a single control.  

 



  

Not-So-Great: 

1.  GPS - the new GPS looks great!  It actually works “okay”.   It uses the same-old Honda Trip Planner as its primary 

interface, but you can upload other mapping sources using one or two “conversion” programs available on-line.  

Several You Tube videos show this process.  The problem is Honda has OLD maps that work most of the time but I 

found several freeway interchanges had been modified as I took wrong turns when traveling across the country.   The 

GPS would re-route me and get me back on course, but it was silly that Garmin had the current map configuration, but 

not Honda.   The waypoints are limited to EIGHT!!! Stupid.  To get the route I want in Trip Planner I often need more 

than EIGHT waypoints to move among backroads, twisty-roads, circuitous roads, and other motorcycle-fun options 

than the “shortest” or the “quickest” route that Honda wants to follow.   I divide up the route and try to make it work, 

but wish Honda allowed LOTS MORE waypoints . . . or offered a “twisty route” option.  Another gripe: the GPS “next 

turn” directions are WAY LATE in appearing for me to know which LANE to be in or which direction I will head after 

making an exit.  It shows a nice picture of an exit with a big arrow.  Then, I get to the stop sign and it suddenly says to 

turn RIGHT while I am in the left lane.   The GPS does not know that the road was changed and my-direction-traffic 

should turn LEFT, not RIGHT as it now has a new traffic pattern.   The “next-turn” boxes may show a right-arrow to US-

30 but NO MENTION of US-30-WEST or US-30 EAST.  A compass direction would be most useful!  It got me across the 

US and back home, but I had a number of unexpected detours and often needed to study the trip-planner map and 

memorize road numbers and compass DIRECTIONS before entering a city.  Knowing I want US-25 NORTH is helpful 

when the GPS merely says take US-25 to SMALLVILLE and I have no idea where SMALLVILLE is relative to my location.  

If the freeway sign does not mention Smallville, I am . . . confused and rolling the dice at the “Y”.  Honda reps at Wing 

Ding were promising GPS upgrades to follow as this was one of the major complaints by new owners of this great new 

motorcycle.  

2.  Passenger grab-handles.  My wife loved the grab-bars on the old Wing.  The 2018-versions are modest.  “Slim”, 

“good-looking”, “unobtrusive”, and “sporty” describe the new grab-bars, but when the passenger is not happy, I am 

looking for answers.  No vendors make replacement units yet.  So, I bought a pair of black boat handles across from 

Beaverton Honda at the marine supply store and got some rust-proof 1/4” x 20 bolts.  I drilled holes in the stock 

handles and simply added the boat handles until a vendor comes up with a better version.  Happy wife! 

3.  Seat - I hear lots of complaints about the stock seat.   It ain’t bad.  Cindy and I rode to San Diego and back on the 

stock seat and did just fine.  We ride about 130 miles and need a stop.   At Wing Ding in Knoxville I got the seat 

modified by Wing Soft.  Nice!   Cindy is much more comfortable as they adjusted her backrest to a more straight-up 

position and raised her seat a tad-bit so her arms rest better on the armrests.   My seat was made a bit longer and the 

padding is nicer.   We still like to stop about 130 miles but it is not my butt aching, I just need to stretch and move.  I 

was able to ride 13 hours in one day on the way home from Knoxville.  

4.  Helmet Holders - I miss the two trunk-hangers on the old Wing.  The 2018 uses a single lock on the grab-rail and it 

seemed impossible to hang two helmets.  That lock is gone given the above hand-rail addition.  We now use a gun-

lock tying the helmets to the handrail or the luggage rack (Honda option) mounted on the trunk.    

5.  Luggage - the slimmer look of the bike  brought smaller side cases and trunk.  I simply added a tank-bag and the 

above-mentioned luggage rack.  Now, all our gear fits as with the old Wing.   

Vendors have yet to produce a plethora of products for the new 2018 Wing, but new ones show up each week.  Larger 

windshields, air wings, and seats are now provided by several after-market sources.    

 

 



  

This new Gold Wing is awfully comfortable.  Cruising at freeway speeds is easy, unless side-winds develop!   Carving 

mountain passes, passing slower vehicles, and negotiating parking lots is easier than the older model.  Sportier and 

smoother are descriptors fitting my first few months with the new Honda.   Less “couch on wheels” and more 

“ultimate sport-tourer” may also help describe the difference in feeling.   The new 2018 Wing feels tighter, faster, and 

more to-date with its traction-control, linked-ABS, and riding modes.   One story to tell regarding the technology:  I 

was on the Hells Canyon Motorcycle Rally.  The rides included an option to ride 24 miles from Imnaha to Hat Point 

lookout tower on a gravel road with a 16% grade.   I put the bike in RAIN MODE and started to climb to 7,000 feet 

elevation.  The “TC” light came on many times as the rear tire slipped in the loose gravel and dust.  The Honda never 

“kicked”, veered, slipped, or jumped; it just went straight up the hill.  Gravel corners were just fine in rain-mode as we 

made no sudden moves either accelerating or slowing.   It was a great ride with views of mountain goats to 

complement a stellar view of the Snake River.   On the path down, the Honda never slipped as both wheels stayed tied 

in a straight-line with linked-ABS.   No wavering, no skidding, and no fear!  Call me over-confident with the new 

technology but the bike was silky smooth and handled the gravel better than any bike I have ridden including dual-

sports and trail bikes.    This experience allowed me to venture down a road in the Ozarks with warnings that only 4x4 

vehicles should venture down to the river.   Larger rocks and diversion trenches made this road more challenging as I 

questioned my choice knowing I had no rock guard or skid plate.   Easing over these larger obstacles and choosing 

circuitous angles in the road offered relief from worry.  The TC & ABS technology made these slower paths workable 

and I was rewarded with a beautiful river cool-off in a pristine mountain stream.   

Cindy and I love not having to plug & unplug our helmets; the Bluetooth technology is long overdue.   Using the Sena 

for communication and tyeing these to the bike’s radio system and then integrating Apple Car Play has been a great 

convenience for us.   Honda needs a software mod as Car Play shuts down whenever we stop for gas or a break and 

will not restart without unplugging and then re-plugging the I-phone.  Again, Honda reps at Wing Ding are promising 

an upgrade will follow.   At least it works! 

Mileage with the new bike is better than the older model.   I measured 47 mpg at last tank.  I have calculated 53 mpg 

often and one day I got 66 mpg cruising the Ozarks in 6th gear while just cruising slowly and letting the downhills to 

accelerate and the uphills to be serene enjoyment.   Then, 34 mpg was seen heading down the Columbia Gorge with 

STIFF winds, hard side-gusts, and a steady push to fight the breeze-battle.   Yes, we go about 250 miles on  a tank just 

like the older model with one less gallon in the tank.  Mileage is great! 

Have I mentioned how smooth the bike rides?   Yes?  There is something rewarding in watching the small shock-ends 

just below the gages going up and down to absorb the road while I ride smoothly in the saddle.   Vibration is also 

minimized and bike is able to rev with no perceived rise as the bike accelerates.  This bike gets an award for 

smoothness.   Cindy can attest given her back problems: older model = 4 hours max riding; 2018 = 7 hours in the 

saddle.  

 

 





  

  

 

BIJOU WHITE   CHAPTER DIRECTOR      360-620-1536       thebij47@gmail.com 

JOSHUA SMITH           ASST CHAPTER DIRECTOR     503-349-5975               yoswasmith@gmail.com                  

JOSHUA SMITH           CHAPTER EDUCATOR      503-349-5975               yoswasmith@gmail.com                  

OPEN     RIDE COORDINATOR    

DIANA BORKE   TREASURER             503-282-6382       winggranny@aol.com  

ART ASHBY   GOODIE COORDINATOR      503-579-8515 kendallcub@hotmail.com     

KATHY MASHEK                MEMBERSHIP &  

                            SOCIAL COORDINATOR                971-404-9346  kathyandrick1@comcast.com 

OPEN    DIRECTOR OF 1ST IMPRESSIONS      

MIKE WHITE   NEWSLETTER EDITOR       360-340-2588       mikew@wavecable.com 

GREG DAWSON   WEBMASTER        503-502-3310       greg@internetcafeusa.com 

DOROTHY WINTERFIELD DIRECTOR OF HAPPINESS        971-235-3357            dothughson@gmail.com 

    & CARING          

 

The TEAM is always open to new ideas. We can always find some way for you to help strengthen the TEAM.  

Because we joined GWRRA for the Fun, Safety and Knowledge, it takes you to make it happen. 

  

CHAPTER I TEAM  

October Membership Anniversary 

3 years  Carol Pratt   October 2015 

5 years  Sandra Breuer   October 2013 

22 years  Bob and Dawna Hitch   October 1996 

October Birthdays 
Dorothy Winterfield  October 11 

 

 

 

 
          

 

October Anniversaries 
NONE 

 

 



MONTH DATE EVENT LOCATION CITY 

     

OCTOBER 4TH TEAM MEETING--6-8PM BIJOU'S MEETING HALL WOODBURN 

  13TH CHAPTER I GATHERING   8AM BOMBER RESTAURANT MILWAUKIE 

 18TH DINNER SOCIAL  6PM GUSTAVôS 10350 SW Greenburg Rd TIGARD 

  20TH CHAPTER G GATHERING  8AM LAKESIDE VILLAGE RV PARK SALEM 

  20TH 

WASHINGTON DISTRICT ñLEAD 

LIKE YOU RIDEò SEMINAR RAINIER HILLS CHRISTIAN  BUCKLEY, WA 

  27TH OR H GATHERING PHEASANT CAFÉ HERMISTON 

  27TH WA-Q HALLOWEEN PARTY     

 31ST HALLOWEEN     

     

NOVEMBER 3RD 

CHAPTER WAX GATHERING  

LEAVE CLACKAMETTE PARK 

730AM GOLDEN CORRAL VANCOUVER 

   TEAM MEETING--6-8PM   

  10TH CHAPTER I GATHERING   8AM BOMBER RESTAURANT MILWAUKIE 

 17TH 

CHAPTER I THANKSGIVING 

PARTY  3PM WOODBURN RV PARK WOODBURN 

  20TH CHAPTER G GATHERING  8AM LAKESIDE VILLAGE RV PARK SALEM 

      

DECEMBER 8TH NO CHAPTER I GATHERING    

 8TH 

CHAPTER I CHRISTMAS PARTY 

3PM  OREGON CITY 

     

     

     

     

     

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Chapter G Salem 

3rd Saturday at 8:00 A.M. 

Lakeside Village Comm. Center 

3110 Turner Rd. SE. Salem.  

www.gwrra.org 

Oregon District GWRRA 

www.gwrraoregondistrict.com 

Chapter I Oregon City 

2nd Saturday at 8:00 A.M. 

THE BOMBER RESTAURANT 

13515 SE McLoughlin Blvd Milwaukie OR  

Oregon District Chapter Gatherings 

Time to Ride For Friends, Fun & FOOD!! 

http://www.gwrra.org/


  

 



Leadership Training 

Washington District 

October 20, 2018 

8:30 to 5:00pm 
Rainier Hills Christian Fellowship 

23711 Entwhistle Road, Buckley, WA 98321 
 

 

We are having a 1 Class (ONLY), 1 day workshop this year ï ñLead Like you Rideò  - 

THIS IS FOR EVERY MEMBER - Lead Like You Ride (LLYR) is a highly interactive, fun training 

experience. LLYR will give you the skills and knowledge to use the same leadership principles we use when we 

ride to help you lead your Chapter and District.  We can use these same principles and tools to improve our 

own personal and professional lives.  We plan rides on our motorcycles, so why not plan our chapter lives in a 

similar way! 

 
Pre-Registration: STILL ONLY $15 per Person Postmarked by October 10, 2018 & includes 
lunch ï Please select type of sandwich below 
 
On Site Registration: $20 Per Person: Lunch with Pre-Registration (ONLY) 
 

Registration Desk:  Opens at 8:00 AM 
 

Make Checks Payable to:   GWRRA WA District 

Mail Registration to:  Mike White-ATTN: Leadership Training 

P.O. Box 151 

Allyn, WA  98524-0151 

For more information e-mail:  Mindy Greenwood, Asst Leadership Trainer 

wa_dist-assistant-trainer@gwrra-wa.org 

AGREEMENT 

I/we the undersigned, agree to comply with the rules governing this event and to hold harmless GWRRA, its officers, 

Representatives and event sponsors for loss or injury to person or property I/we may incur by participating in this event. 

I/we have read and understand this form. Registrants must sign.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------(Detach and Mail)----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Leadership Training: Registration Form 
 

Rider: _______________________________ Co-Rider:_______________________________   
 

Address: ______________________________ City: _____________ State: ____ ZIP: ______ 
 

Motorcycle affiliation: __________________Chapter: _____ Email:  ___________________ 

 

Pre Registration: $15 Includes Lunch --Postmarked by October 10, 2018       $15 X ___= $__________ 

      Ham        Turkey        Beef 

Onsite Registration: $20 - No Lunch                $20 X ___= $__________ 

 

                                                                                                    Total   = $__________ 

mailto:Mindy%20Greenwood%3Cwa_dist-assistant-trainer@gwrra-wa.org%3E


 

 Lead Like You Ride (LLYR) is a highly interactive, fun training experience. LLYR will give you the 
skills and knowledge to use the same leadership principles we use when we ride to help you 
lead your Chapter and District. We can use these same principles and tools to improve our 
own personal and professional lives. We plan rides on our motorcycles, so why not plan our 
chapter lives in a similar way!  
 
What is Lead Like You Ride?  
 
LLYR is a one-day training event that focuses on increasing your knowledge, skills and 
awareness in the following areas:  
 
[ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ [ŜŀŘ άLƴǘŜƴǘƛƻƴŀƭƭȅέ ς deliberately, with purpose and on purpose Learning 
how to keep our GWRRA life positive, open and Intentional  
 
Understanding the differences between reactions and responses 
 
 Understanding the 6 different hats we wear as Leaders, then putting that knowledge to work 
using the appropriate hats at the appropriate times  
 
Becoming outcome focused and vision based Learning how to ask the right questions  
 
Learning Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ŜȄŎƛǘƛƴƎ ǘƻƻƭǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ȅƻǳ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǊƻƭŜΥ ά¢ƘŜ р ǿƘȅǎέ  
ά¢ƘŜ 5ƻǳōƭŜ ¢ǊƛŀƴƎƭŜέ ά5ŜŎƛǎƛƻƴ /ƛǊŎƭŜέ  
 
Learning how to define and create common language 
 
 Learning how to use emotional intelligence in problem solving Understanding the difference 
between Management and Leadership and applying this knowledge at the appropriate 
situations  
 
¦ƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ άaƛƴŘǎŜǘέ ŀƴŘ ǇŜǊǎǇŜŎǘƛǾŜǎ  
 
Learning how and where to look for indicators of success in your chapters  
Interacting and sharing like experiences with your peers and friends  
 

Plan on joining Instructor Mike Briggs for this rare opportunity to be a part of Lead Like You 

Ride 


